4

DANCEBEAT

DECEMBER 2013

WWW.DANCEATCPA.COM

CENTRE for the PERFORMING ARTS 727 N. EASTMAN ROAD, KINGSPORT, TN 37664 246-2199 OR 323-2474

Our last week of regular classes is Monday, December 16th through Friday, December 20th.

The studio will be closed from December 21st through January 5th. Classes will resume January 6th.



Holiday parties will begin the last 30 minutes of each class during the week of December 16th- 20th.

Please see the sign up list in the hall for what you can bring to help with the party. CPA will supply all cups, plates, napkins, flatware, ice, etc.

Please send treats in disposable trays so that your items aren't left behind!

Remember nothing with peanuts, peanut butter, peanut brittle, peanut cookies, etc., or anything made with peanut oil. We have several students with severe air-born allergies.

Enjoy Ms. Teresa's special Christmas Tree, but <u>please</u> do not let children play with anything on, under, or around the tree. Thank you for your help with this.

One third of our dance year has already passed. Classes are busy learning technique, setting goals and having fun with holiday dances. The staff has challenged the younger students to learn to tie their shoes and the older ones, a flat split by May.

If you missed any classes, please make them up before March. CPA policy is: if you miss more than 6 classes without making them up you will not be able to be in the recital. When you are absent that much, you are missing quite a bit of dance! We want the best for you and for all of your classmates as well, so make up those classes!

We will be measuring and ordering recital costumes this month for our May Recital. It *really* takes that long for them to get here!

Please let us know IMMEDIATELY and IN WRITING, if you are not planning on being in the recital.

Costume deposits were due in October & November. Costumes must be paid for in advance by the second week in January.
Costume money is non-refundable. Costume bills for the balance will be sent home in January.

Father/Daughter Dance The sign up sheet will be going up this month. Primary 1 or 2 are eligible for this: along with 1A classes if we have room. It's fun! Practice will begin the last of February or the first of March, on Sunday afternoons. There are only 10 couples in each group so sign up quickly. Cost is \$45.00: this covers RENTAL COSTUME for girls and all F/D class times. Dads may have to purchase a shirt.

SNOW POLICY

We do not follow the city or county school snow policy. If the roads are clear we will have classes. Please come if you feel it's safe. Call Ms. Dorothy at home if in doubt, 423-323-2474.

STUDENT:

Tuition Due:

Costume Deposit:

NUTCRACKER 2013

Our students and parents that are dancing in the Nutcracker on the 12th, 13th, & 14th of December are doing a remarkable job. It is truly magic in the best sense! I am always proud of our dancers, and I am even more so now.

CPA STAFF WOULD LIKE TO WISH ALL OF YOU A SAFE AND HAPPY CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY.

